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This is an unfair tax there. Already have an income tax or don't you remember. This 

will not help oregon be a better state it will further dig a hole that no amount of money 

will ever fix. Before adding more burden  onto the workers of oregon have an 

independent audit and see where the money has been wasted  and just disappeared.  

Tax after tax will never solve oregons problems. 


